Qil Operators Inc.

Joshua Cwikla

LARWQCB

320 W. Fourth Street, Suite 200
Los Angeles, CA 90013

Subject: Investigative Order No. R4-2015-0406

Dear Joshua,

il Operators Inc. is requesting a 45 day extension in responding to the Investigative Order that we
received a few weeks ago.

The regulatory consultant that handles such matters for OOI has been under an extreme work load due to
current Storm Water filings as well as many other regulatory filings, etc. that have become due around
this time.

He has not been able to get the response completed.

I thank you in advance for your cooperation.

Regards,

Kevin Laney

President

2852 Gundry Ave Signal Hill, CA 90755 Office: (562) 988-3534 Fax: (562) 989-2114



